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Madre Hendrikse

From: Valley Madonzela <vmadonzela@environment.gov.za>

Sent: 30 March 2015 14:07

To: Madre Hendrikse

Subject: RE: Acknowledgment of receipt

Noted, thank you for the correction 

  

Regards  

  

 

 

>>> Madre Hendrikse <HendriMd@eskom.co.za> 2015/03/30 03:53 AM >>> 

Dear Valley 

Thank you for the acknowledgement. However, the Moorreesburg-Vyevlei 11/66kv Power Line ECO Environmental 
Compliance Report is a quarterly report and not a monthly one. 

Kind regards 

Madré Hendrikse 
Environmental and Quality Officer 
Compliance and Enforcement 
Environmental Management 
Environment and Land Development 
Distribution Western Cape Operating Unit 
Brackenfell  PT&M Building 
PO Box 222 Brackenfell 7561 
T +27 (0)21 980 3675 
M +27 (0)74 580 9127 
E-mail  madre.hendrikse@eskom.co.za 

 
 

From: Valley Madonzela [mailto:vmadonzela@environment.gov.za]  

Sent: 30 March 2015 12:50 PM 
To: Madre Hendrikse 

Subject: Re: Acknowledgment of receipt 
Dear Colleague 
This email serves to inform you that the Department of Environmental Affairs: Compliance; Environmental Impact 

and Pollution section hereby officially acknowledge receipt of the Moorreesburg-Vylvlei 11/66kv Power Line 

Monthly ECO Environmental Compliance Report for the audit conducted on 06 March 2015. 
Regards 
 

 

>>> Valley Madonzela 2015/03/30 03:44 AM >>> 
Good day  
This email serves to inform you that the Department of Environmental Affairs: Compliance; Environmental Impact 

and Pollution section hereby officially acknowledge receipt of the Klipfontein substation and power-line ECO 

Environmental Compliance Report for the audit conducted on 06 March 2015. 
Regards 
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This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally 

privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender. Any 

unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Environmental Affairs 

accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information made 

available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not 

necessarily be those of Management.  

 

I'm part of the 49Million initiative. 

http://www.49Million.co.za  

 

NB: This Email and its contents are subject to the Eskom Holdings SOC Limited EMAIL LEGAL NOTICE which can be 

viewed at http://www.eskom.co.za/Pages/Email_Legal_Spam_Disclaimer.aspx 

 

 

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be 
legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and 
notify the sender. Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The 
Department of Environmental Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or 
consequential, arising from information made available and actions resulting there from. The views and 
opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of Management.  


